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5. Depart :
g’si'rmr?ae'nk;n 400 Seventh St., SW.
Washington, D.C. 20590
Federal Highway
Acdiministration
NOVEMBER 06, 1991
KLEENWELL BIOHAZARD WASTE 206/433-0715
17800 DES MOINES MEMORIAL DR
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98148

Dear Motor Carrier:

This letter is to notify you of your USDOT number and to draw your attention
to the requirement for Marking of Motor Vehicles in section 390.21 of the
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations. A copy of this regulation is
enclosed. |ts primary purpose is to assist enforcement personnel in
properly identifying motor carriers, thereby assuring the submission of
accurate data to the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).

If you are operating as a private carrier of property in interstate commerce
or as an interstate carrier of migrant workers, this regulation requires you
to mark all of your 'self-propelled motor vehicles'' (generally straight
trucks and truck tractors) in accordance with the enclosed provision.

The following USDOT Identification Number is assigned to the carrier shown
above:

UsSDOTL62284

This letter is being sent to every motor carrier recently added to FHWA
records. There has been no attempt to differentiate among private, migrant
worker, for-hire, or other types of carriers because many carriers conduct
operations in a combination of these classifications. If you have any
question about compliance with this requirement, please contact the office
shown ‘below:

FHWA OFFICE OF MOTOR CARRIERS
EVERGREEN PLAZA, SUITE 501
711 SOUTH CAPITOL WAY
OLYMPIA, WASHINGTON 98501
206 / 753-9875

wuTC

Cause No.
Exhibit # _Z-
witness
Date




